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Haddow, Ross (CI-StPaul)

From: Travis Wycislak <traviswycislak@rokeatery.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 30, 2022 11:51 AM
To: Haddow, Ross (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Letter of Good Faith

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Good morning Ross,  
 
I wanted to detail my efforts in collecting signatures for ROK Eatery's petition.  
 
We attempted to gather signatures from our surrounding neighbors by notifying the Schmidt Artist Lofts 
management and community leaders of our intentions, along with materials to send to their tenants. We also made 
several attempts to notify our other neighbors in the 300' bubble. We were able to collect a handful of signatures, 
primarily from our closest, and most affected, neighbors over the course of about a month of which all were very excited 
to have a bit of energy brought to the area. 
 
We did our best with the time available! 
 
Thank you, 
Travis Wycislak 
ROK Eatery Owner 


